
Leaf Pick-up Policy 

Our annual leaf collection program is conducted each October and November.  

The schedule announcing pick up dates for your location will be posted on the 

Concord Township website in late September of each calendar year. 

Concord Township asks residents to take these steps to help keep leaf collection 

on schedule, hold costs down, and reduce storm water pollution: 

  Rake leaves one foot away from the curb or edge of the street if your 

neighborhood does not have curbs 

 Keep leaves away from storm drains and catch basins because storm water 

runoff carries them to nearby waterways where they are a source of water 

pollution.  Clogging these areas with leaves also may cause flooding on your 

property. 

 Keep leaf piles free of rocks, branches and other yard waste.  Leaf piles 

found with these materials will not be picked up. 

 Place leaves away from obstacles such as mailboxes, fire hydrants and 

vehicles. 

 Avoid parking on or near leaf piles.  It’s difficult for our crew to operate our 

leaf equipment around parked vehicles. 

TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS WHO DO NOT LIVE ALONG THE PLANNED ROUTES OR 

IN A LESS POPULATED AREA CAN REQUEST LEAF PICK UP BY CALLING 937-339-

1492 AND LEAVING YOUR NAME AND ADDRESS. 


